
Dear Sir or Madam: 

With this letter, I would like to express my interest Steering Committee member from the community 
of people who use drugs. 

I worked for 10 years as Office Manager in NGO “Labyrinth” Office in Prizren, Kosovo. NGO “Labyrinth” 
which is implementing the Harm Reduction Project of Global Fund to Fight AIDS, Tuberculosis and 
Malaria. 

I have decided to apply for this post because I am sure it would strongly enrich my future work and 
help me in my career. Moreover, I consider this post as a great opportunity to continue my work on 
this field, since from March 2020 my post is closed in Prizren Office and I am not working on this field 
anymore, where as a former heroin user I think that I can give more to this community.  

Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to your positive response. 

Yours faithfully, 
Eroll Shporta 

 


